

Date: April 2025

Ref: Elmwood Survey 2025

Tel: 01922 650000

Email: consultations@walsall.gov.uk

Dear Colleague,

## Re: Elmwood School Proposed Academisation

Walsall Council is undertaking a consultation exercise with the Elmwood School community about a proposed academisation. This consultation is being undertaken independently from the school governing body.

An anonymous online survey has been created to capture the views of the school community.

Below is a login code that is unique to you. No personal or identifiable information is associated with it. The login code can only be used once, therefore do not share it with anyone else. The survey should take approximately two minutes to complete.

You can save your progress and return at another time, by clicking the save button in the survey and follow the instructions provided. You can print your answers at the end of the survey if you wish and you cannot edit your answers once you have submitted your survey. Your answers cannot be linked to you personally.

Your privacy: This anonymous survey is being run by Walsall Council. The findings of the survey will be made available to the Elmwood School governing body for their due consideration, as part of the ongoing consultation process. You cannot be identified. Walsall Council will delete all data within 6 months of completion of this project. The survey is being conducted in accordance with the Market Research Society Code of Conduct, the Data Protection Act 2018 and General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR). For further details on the council's privacy notice please visit: https://go.walsall.gov.uk/your-council/privacy-statement

If you need this information in an alternative format in order to have your say, i.e. Easy Read, large text, audio, or a community language, please email consultations@walsall.gov.uk or call 01922 650000 and we will work with you to meet your needs.

Yours sincerely,

Sharon Kelly

Director Access and Inclusion Childrens Services